

Dear Parents and Carers,

Friday 16th March 2018

A big thank you for supporting the Slow Down for Bobby Campaign on Tuesday, we know it was short notice but we appreciate your support.

We started the week off with a 'What am I?' jungle animal quiz. We enjoyed trying to solve the clues and also found out some interesting information about the different jungle animals. Our writing focus next week will be about our favourite animal. This will then be made into a display to celebrate children's writing.

This week we have updated our phonic assessments. This will allow us to evaluate and regroup phonic groups for the summer term. We are very proud of the progression all children have made.

We have continued to focus on doubling, halving and sharing and solving word problems. The children are gaining confidence and are getting quicker at saying the double of 1 to 5. Some children have been able to point out the connection between doubling and halving.!

Miss Quinn introduced Yoga during P.E. this week. The children were very good at listening and following instructions and really enjoyed having a go at the different positions. Miss Quinn was very impressed.

You may have seen on Twitter a letter we sent to Reverend Emma to ask can we visit our school church (St Anne's Church) to find out how they prepare for Easter. Reverend Emma replied to our letter and we are going to the church one day next week. We are all excited about this.

Enjoy the weekend Reception Staff